The Sumner High School Class of 1968 To all our classmates and friends:

The members of the Class of '68 are still high on the enormous success and good times during our 40_{th} Class Reunion; however, we are not resting on our laurels and are hard at work in staying active and planning for the 45_{th} reunion. All class members are encouraged to come out and participate in class meetings and activities.

Within the preamble of our class charter, one key purpose of the charter and the class organization is: "to preserve and promote the friendships, association, fellowship, and camaraderie among Class members and to promote and preserve the name and legacy of Sumner High School."

Further, the class charter provides that while membership in the Class will obviously include those who graduated from Sumner High School in 1968, it goes on to further define class membership as:

"those students who graduated in May 1968 from Sumner High School, Kansas City, Kansas, as well as anyone that attended Northeast Junior High School and/or Sumner High School with the members of the Sumner Class of 1968. Other persons who graduated from a Kansas City, Kansas, high school in 1968 and also identify with the Sumner Class of 1968 due to their close association with them during high school shall also be recognized as members if they choose to adopt such recognition."

These membership terms were established with the intent to include all those persons that share or feel a sincere connection with Sumner High School and the Class of 1968.

Please plan to be an active member and participant in as much as you can. Please check back periodically for updates on our website, obtain copies of the newsletter, or simply contact one of the class officers for upcoming class activities. Sincerely,

Jacques M. Barber, President Letter originally written February, 2010 – abridged March, 2013